


Who are we? 

DISD 
Educators 

Parents 

Community 
Members 

Students 



What is our 

purpose? 

Provide feedback on both 

current and future 

technology initiatives to the 

Technology Information 

Officer and Director of Inst. 

Tech. 

 

Make recommendations to 

the School Board regarding 

technology needs and 

concerns 



Our previous 

work: 



At this point… 

Test 
Phase 

Platform 

Network 

Procedures 

Curriculum 

Campus 
Admin 

Central 
Admin 

Teachers 

Why, you ask… 

iPads are for: 



Students will benefit with tablets 

iPad platform appeals to educators 

Windows 8 devices fully integrate 

Purchase of student tablets not approved 

Management of iPad is very difficult 

Content available on Win. devices and 

intuitiveness is reduced 

What we’ve learned: 



We believe that: 

Campuses/Principals should 

have discretion 

Previously established 

guidelines for tablet devices 

should be followed 

Campuses/Principals/Staff 

should understand the 

pros/cons of each platform. 

We should avoid adopting non-

proprietary platforms 



Our 

Recommendation 

The Denton ISD TAC 

recommends that 

district/campus funds be made 

available for the purchase of 

student tablet devices 

(including, but not limited to: 

Dell, iPad, iPad Mini, iPod 

Touch, and Nook) and any 

appropriate supplemental items 

need for  those devices (case, 

insurance, carts, etc…).  

 


